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For starters, there is already a licensing system in place! FFLs will have to get two 

licenses, for the federal requirement will not go away. FFLs will have to fork out more 

$$. Will put additional burden on FFLs. This is a waste of tax payers dollars. I 

STRONGLY OPPOSE this bill and any other bill charging tax payers more money.  


